Dear Parent or Guardian,

Beginning in January of 2022, parent reports for End-of-Course testing (English 2, Math 1, Math 3, and Biology) will be released through your parent portal account. These reports are called Individual Student Reports, or ISR's.

To view electronic copies of the ISR, you will need a Parent Portal account. If you already have one, you will log into wcs.powerschool.com through a **web browser** (you may use a browser on your cell phone as well). Once on the website, click on *State Test Reports* in the left-hand menu bar. The ISR is <u>not</u> viewable on the PowerSchool <u>app</u>.



If you have not yet set up a parent portal account, please contact the school to get your personalized Parent Portal letter with directions to make an account. More detailed directions can be found on our website wilsonschoolsnc.net under the "Get ConnectED" heading.

Sincerely,

Nelson Johnston, Principal